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The National Law Review - "Effort To 'Streamline'
Labor Rules Will Burden Business"
April 21, 2014 Los Angeles

Scott Witlin of the Los Angeles office wrote an article for The National
Law Review entitled, "Effort to 'Streamline' Labor Rules Will Burden
Business." The article discusses the recent rewrite of federal overtime
laws.
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